
 
 

TOWN OF NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE 
ROAD CLOSURE – Concession 6 Road from Mewburn 

Road to York Road 
 
WHERE: The Town, through contractor Arbor Heights, will be completing tree 
removals on Concession 6 Road from Mewburn Road to York Road 
 
WHEN: The work is scheduled to begin on Monday, October 24, and be 
completed by Friday, October 28, 2022. 
 
COMMUNICATION: A detour route will be provided around the site as the 
section of road will be closed to all through traffic for the duration of the work. 
This closure is necessary to facilitate a shorter work schedule for removal of the 
trees.  
 
CONTACT: If you have any questions about this project, please contact Mike 
Komljenovic, Engineering Supervisor, at mike.komljenovic@notl.com or 905-468-
3266.  
 
Please be aware that Emergency Services will have limited access during this 
closure. 
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